
 

Hi Kids, 

Welcome to the HPS P&C Easter Jelly Bean guessing competition. 

The competition will open at 8am on Monday 19th March and close at 6pm on Friday 23rd 
March 2018. 

The jelly bean jar will be on display during the week either near the flag pole or in front of the 
kindy classrooms. 

See the guessing competition rules, prizes and submit your guess by clicking this link:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/hps-easter-2018 

If you have any questions, please contact the P&C by emailing: 
pchurstville@hotmail.com 

Good luck kids! 
And have a fun and Happy Easter :-) 
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